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Work in our Local Forests, 

Travel Nationally Fighting Wildfires!

FOR APPLICATION CONTACT:

Grayback Forestry, Inc.

405 N Canyon Blvd.

Canyon City, OR 97820

541-575-1501

graybackforestry.com

_____________________________________________

Equal Opportunity Employer, V,M,W,D.

Grayback Forestry has been located in Grant County 

for 25 years and is highly involved with the work of 

managing and protecting our precious natural 

resources. Grayback provides good opportunities for 

those who wish to work in our local forests as well as 

fight fire on forests throughout the nation. 

Grayback has openings available now for the 

positions of Forest Worker and Firefighters as well 

as Call When Needed Engine Bosses. Applicants 

must be at least eighteen, pass a drug screen , fire 

training and physical test. Wage is $14.47 - $30.00 

per hour depending on experience and assignment. 

05428

Employment

Employment

 Norton Cattle Company Norton Cattle Company

 Seeking Full or Part-time Cattle Truck Drivers.
 Must have valid driver’s license. No CDL? No Problem! 

 Training available. Very competitive compensation. DOE 
 $50K - $75K annually. Insurance benefits and aggressive 

 401K profit sharing plan. Very flexible schedule. 
 Residing in Madras not necessary.

 Call:  541-475-6681
 Email:  NortonCattleCompany@gmail.com
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GAME ANSWERS

HOCUS-FOCUS
DIFFERENCES: 

1. BIRDHOUSE IS MISSING

2. JACKET IS OPENED

3. FLAGPOLE IS MISSING

4. BOOK IS MOVED

5. COLLAR IS SMALLER

6. DOG IS MISSING

Puzzle Answers

John Day general 
dentistry practice 
is seeking a well 
organized, self 
motivated, detail 
oriented front office 
Receptionist/Office 
Administrator.  
Applicant must 
demonstrate 
excellent computer, 
phone and 
communication 
skills, have the 
ability to multi-task, 
and calmly manage 
ongoing distractions 
throughout the work 
day.  Applicants 
must maintain 
a professional 
appearance, as well 
as interpersonal 
relationships 
with patients, 
management 
and coworkers, 
especially as 
stressful situations 

arise.  Experience in 
a medical or dental 
office setting is 
desired. Applicant 
must have flexibility 
to work ten hour 
work days, four 
days a week.  Send 
or deliver resume 
to: 208 NW Canton 
St., John Day, OR  
97845.  
__________________

Step Forward 
Activities has 
immediate openings 
for Respite 
Community Support 
Specialists in our 
John Day facilities. 
This position is an 
on call position and 
you have to be able 
to work all shifts 
including graveyard. 
The weekly hours 
will vary, up to 28 
hours per week. 

Starting wage is 
$11.42 per hour. 
Qualified applicants 
must be 18 years of 
age or older, pass a 
background check 
and have a valid 
Oregon driver’s 
license. Apply at 
the Canyon City 
Employment Office, 
120 S. Washington, 
Canyon City or at 
our Vocational Site 
at 741 W. Main 
St., John Day, OR. 
Contact Amber at 
541-575-2251.
__________________

Wafla and employer 
member(s) are 
offering 146 
temporary outdoor 
agricultural 
positions in 
Grant, Kititas and 
Adams county 
in the state of 

Washington. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 
Anticipated period 
of employment is 
5/20/2017 through 
10/04/2017. 
Qualified workers 
must have 3 months 
of experience with 
tree fruit and expect 
to perform tree-fruit 
based agricultural 
work with apples, 
grapes and cherries. 
A guaranteed wage 
of 13.38/hour. Piece 
rates for apple 
$19.00-$27.00 per 
bin, cherries $4.00-
$6.00 per 20pound 
Lug. Specific 
piece rate/wage 
information for the 
employer can be 
obtained from your 
local State Work 
Force Agency. 
Anticipate a 40hr 
work week and will 
guarantee 75% of 
hours. Free housing 
available for 
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment 
will be provided. 
Transportation 
and Subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Workers 
can apply at the 
nearest SWA office 
or Worksource 
Central Basin office, 
for questions call 
(509) 766-4105. For 
an over the phone 
interview call (360) 
701-7661, please 
reference job order 
number 182178324. 
__________________

Douglas AG 
Services, Inc. 
is offering 140 
temporary outdoor 
agricultural 
positions in the 
Benton, Adams 
and Franklin county 
area located 
in the state of 
Washington. Name 
and location (s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 
Anticipated period 
of employment is 
5/15/2017 through 
11/13/2017, 
qualified workers 
must have 3 
months of tree fruit 
experience and 
expect to perform 
tree-fruit based 
agricultural work. A 
guaranteed wage of 
13.38/hour. Piece 
rates for apples 
$23.60-$29.50 per 
bin, pears $25.96-
$27.14 per bin, red 
cherries $6.00 per 
30lb lug, yellow 
cherries $6.00 per 
20lb Lug. Non-
Harvest piece rate 
such as weeding, 
tree training, 

painting and pruning 
pays $0.02-$0.75. A 
specific piece rate/
wage information 
for each employer 
can be obtained 
from your local 
State Work Force 
Agency. Anticipate 
a 40hr work week 
and a guaranteed 
75% of hours. Free 
housing available for 
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment 
will be provided. 
Transportation 
and Subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Apply at 
your local Work 
Force Agency, Work 
Source Kennewick 
or in person at 8320 
Russell Road Mesa 
WA, 99343 Monday-
Friday 8am to 
5pm for questions 
contact Florina Feria 
at 509-491-0616 
or Marlyn Cortez at 
509-430-1017 and 
please reference 
job order number 
181830860.
__________________

Wafla and employer 
member(s) are 
offering 8 temporary 
full-time outdoor 
agricultural 
positions in Chelan 
County located 
in the state of 
Washington. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 
Anticipated period 
of employment is 
5/15/2017 through 
9/30/2017. Qualified 
workers must 
have 3 months 
of experience 
with tree fruit and 
expect to perform 
tree-fruit based 
agricultural work 
with apples and 
pears. A guaranteed 
wage of 13.38/
hour. Piece rates for 
apple $24.00 per 
bin, pears $24.00-
$25.00 per bin. 
Specific piece rate/
wage information 
for the employer 
can be obtained 
from your local 
State Work Force 
Agency. Anticipate 
a 40hr work week 
and will guarantee 
75% of hours. Free 
housing available for 
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment 
will be provided. 
Transportation 
and Subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Workers 
can apply at their 
nearest SWA office 

Employment Employment Employment Employment Employment Employment

NOW HIRING! Local 
representatives 
needed for 
placement and 
supervision of 
foreign exchange 
students within 
your community & 
school. Contact: 
Tiffany 888-866-
6869 x3 tiffanyk@
forteexchange.org.
__________________

DIVORCE $155. 
Complete 
preparation. 

Includes children, 
custody, support, 
property and bills 
division. No court 
appearances. 
Divorced in 1-5 
weeks possible. 
503-772-5295. 
www.paralegal-
alternatives.com  
legalalt@msn.com.
__________________

DISH TV – BEST 
DEAL EVER! Only 
$39.99/mo. Plus 
$14.99/mo Internet 
(where avail.)  
FREE Streaming. 
FREE Install  
(up to 6 rooms.)  
FREE HD-DVR. 
CALL  
1-800-394-5170.
__________________

Switch to DIRECTV. 
Lock in 2-Year Price 
Guarantee ($50/
month) w/AT&T 
Wireless. Over 145 
Channels  PLUS 
Popular Movie 
Networks for Three 
Months, No Cost! 
Call 1- 800-243-
0916. 
__________________

DONATE YOUR 
CAR, TRUCK 
OR BOAT TO 
HERITAGE FOR 
THE BLIND. Free 
3 Day Vacation, 
Tax Deductible, 
Free Towing, All 
Paperwork Taken 
Care Of. CALL 
1-800-918-1105.
__________________

Do you owe over 
$10,000 in back 
taxes? We help 
people resolve tax 
debt. $50 cash back 
upon sign-up. BBB 
Accredited. Call for 
a free consultation 
1-800-956-6048.
__________________

Chronic Pain? 
Back or joint pain, 
arthritis? Recent 
Medicare/health 
coverage changes 
may benefit you!
Products are little 
to NO COST, 
if qualified. 
FREE Shipping. 
Accredited Pain 
Specialists. CALL 
1-800-481-7096.
__________________

Lung Cancer?  
60 or Older? If  
So, You and Your 
Family may Be 
Entitled To A 
Significant Cash 
Award. Call  
800-413-5730 To 
Learn More. No 
Risk, No Money  
Out of Pocket.
__________________

Spectrum Triple 
Play TV, Internet & 
Voice for $29.99 ea. 
60 MB per second 
speed. No contract 
or commitment. We 
buy your existing 
contract up to $500! 
1-800-718-0153.

Miscellaneous Miscellaneous

or Worksource 
Wenatchee office. 
For questions 
contact Margarito 
Cabrera (509) 665-
3722. For an over 
the phone interview 
call (360) 701-7661, 
please reference 
job order number 
181528884. 
__________________

Wafla and employer 
member(s) are 
offering 10 
temporary outdoor 
agricultural 
positions in Douglas 
County located 
in the state of 
Washington. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 
Anticipated period 
of employment is 
5/1/2017 through 
11/11/2017. 
Qualified workers 
must have 3 months 
of experience with 
tree fruit and expect 
to perform tree-fruit 
based agricultural 
work with apples, 
pears and cherries. 
A guaranteed wage 
of 13.38/hour. Piece 
rates for apple from 
$25.00 per bin, 
pears $21.00 per 
bin cherries $6.00 
per 20-30lb lug. 
Specific piece rate/
wage information 
for the employer 
can be obtained 
from your local 
State Work Force 
Agency. Anticipate 
a 39hr work week 
and will guarantee 
75% of hours. Free 
housing available for 
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment 
will be provided. 
Transportation 
and Subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Workers 
can apply at the 
nearest SWA office 
or Worksource 
Wenatchee office. 
For questions 
contact Margarito 
Cabrera (509) 665-
3722. For an over 
the phone interview 
call (360) 701-7661, 
please reference 
job order number 
181503414. 
__________________

Wafla and employer 
member(s) are 
offering 6 temporary 
outdoor agricultural 
positions in 
Cashmere 
Washington. Name 
and location(s) can 
be obtained from 
your nearest State 
Work Force Agency. 
Anticipated period 
of employment is 
5/15/2017 through 
09/15/2017. 
Qualified workers 

CALL ATTENTION 

TO YOUR AD!
•Add bold: $1

•Add a : $3 
•Highlight it: $5/wk
• Add a picture or 

logo: $5/wk
Call us:

(541) 575-0710
or Email us:

office@bmeagle.com

EAGLE
Blue Mountain

Classifieds

ATTN Job Seekers:
Let the Blue Mountain Eagle 

help you find your next job:
1) Read the Eagle Classifieds for new 

job listings each week.

2) Place an Employment Wanted ad 

and reach out to employers!

GET RESULTS!
Call 541-575-0710 

or place your ad online at

MyEagleNews.com
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must have 3 months 
of experience with 
tree fruit and expect 
to perform tree-fruit 
based agricultural 
work with apples, 
pears and cherries. 
A guaranteed wage 
of 13.38/hour. Piece 
rates for apple 
from $25.00 per 
bin, pears $24.00-
$25.00 per bin, 
cherries $0.22-
$0.30 per pound. 
Specific piece rate/
wage information 
for the employer 
can be obtained 
from your local 
State Work Force 
Agency. Anticipate 
a 40hr work week 
and will guarantee 
75% of hours. Free 
housing available for 
workers who cannot 
reasonably return to 
their residence each 
day. Tools, supplies, 
and equipment 
will be provided. 
Transportation 
and Subsistence 
expenses to the 
worksite will be 
provided upon 50% 
completion of the 
contract. Workers 
can apply at the 
nearest SWA office 
or Worksource 
Wenatchee office, 
for questions call 
(509) 665-3722. For 
an over the phone 
interview call (360) 
701-7661, please 
reference job order 
number 181532346.

Check out new 

ads online before 

they hit the 

press at www.

MyEagleNews.

com. 
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Miscellaneous


